
Cambria  Community  Healthcare  District

2511  Main  Street,  Suite  A

Cambria,  CA 93428

August  29, 2024

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Dear  President  Montalvo  and  the Board,

BRADLEY  KLEIN

President

DANIEL VEGEZZI
Vice President

On behalf  of  the SEIU  Local  620-represented  employees  of  the Cambria

Community  Healthcare  District,  jam  writing  to convey  our  support  for

Measure  C-24  in the November  2024  election,  as approved  by  a majority  vote

of  our  members.

MURIEL DIAZ
Treasurer

LUPE ENRIQUEZ
Secretary

We applaud  the Board  for  having  the foresight  to take  this  step  forward  for  the

betterment  of  the services  provided  to the community,  as well  as improving  the

working  conditions  for  employees.

LAURA ROBINSON
Executive Director

SERVICE EMPLOYEES
INTERNATIONAL UNION

Sincerely,

Rob  Adam  Perry

SEIU  Labor  Representative

(805)  743-9762

rob@,seiulocal620.orq

SANTA BARBARA OFFICE
350 S. HOPE AVE # A103
SANTA BARBARA, CA 93105
Phone: 805.963.0601
Fax: 805.963.8341

SANTA MARIA OFFICE
114 N. VINE STREET
SANTA MARIA, CA 93454
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